
EARLY SPRING VISIT TO RHS HARLOW CARR 

CYCLAMEN SOCIETY SPRING SHOW 
Saturday April 22

nd
 2022 

£13.00 
 As an Affiliate Member of the Royal Horticultural Society our society may each year go to one of 

their gardens, with free entry for up to 55 of our members. We need only to cover the cost of 

getting there by coach. 

The day we visit is the  Cyclamen Society Spring Show where 

there will be diverse plants on display. Cyclamen experts 

and specialist growers will be there give advice and tempt 

us into buying unusual and rarely available cultivars. 

We can explore other spring 

blooms in the extensive and 

beautiful gardens and Bettys 

Café Tea Rooms will be 

open. 

We leave The Barlow at 08.45 and Bromley Cross Railway Station at 

08.50 

We will leave Harlow Carr at 16.30 for the return journey. 

To book a place  

Call Pat on 853444 or email with your name, telephone and number of places wanted: 

rhs-outing@edgworth-horticultural-society.co.uk  


